
 
 

 

Dear Customers; 

 

 Marking character size change for TCF series  
 

We want to inform you that we will change the character size of the marking for TCF series 

products. Marking text will not be changed. 

 

 Product:   TCF-1000 and TCF-1000W 

      

 Contents of the change: The character size will become smaller as below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Timing of the change:  As soon as the present stock has run out 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
                                  
Shunsuke Koyama 
Deputy General Manager 
Plastic Optical Fiber Marketing & Development Group 
Electronics Material s Division 
ASAHI KASEI CORPORATION 

Plastic Optical Fiber Marketing & Development Group 

Electronics Materials Division 

1-1-2 Yurakucho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0006, Japan 
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